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Our virtual fall 2023 conference for Procare SchoolCare Works customers was delivered to email
inboxes on September 19. During this event, we shared our recent and future product feature
releases. This virtual conference offered product knowledge, professional development, prizes and
more! We also shared answers from our experts to important questions we have heard from our
Procare SchoolCare Works customers. 


